
 
 

HAVE YOUR SAY 
 

MELBOURNE CUP PUBLIC HOLIDAY 
 

The Pyrenees Shire has the option to declare a locally significant day or 

Melbourne Cup Day as the public holiday for Pyrenees Shire. This is your 

opportunity to let your preference be known for the public holiday for 

2013. Council will consider gazetting the holiday for the next four years. 

 

I would prefer:      (Tick one box) 

 

Melbourne Cup Day 
Tuesday 5 November, 2013 

 

 

Ballarat Show Day 
Friday 8 November, 2013 

 

 

Return this survey to: 

 

• Shire Office – 5 Lawrence Street, Beaufort 

• Beaufort Community Resource Centre – Neill Street, Beaufort 

• Avoca Community Resource Centre – High Street, Avoca 

 

This survey will close on Thursday 4
th

 April 2013. 


